From: Phillips, Kate

Sent: 21 September 2015 09:16
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2015/4531/P

Hi — please could the comments below be logged to 2015/4531/P.
Thanks
Kate

From: yasmin kaye

Sent: 18 September 2015 22:38
To: Phillips, Kate

Subject: Ref: 2015/4531/P

Dear Ms Phillips,

Ilive at 20 Denning Road, NW3 18U and am writing with regards to the above application for proposed
work on 18 Denning Road.

Currently this small road has three (very loud) building sites. As a freelance journalist who works from
home, the noise from these developments (one directly opposite my home) means that my daily work is
severely disrupted.

If the proposed works next door go ahead the entire flat will be affected (at present the only room that is
reasonably quiet is the rear-facing bedroom, although building works from other streets nearby can also be
heard there) and T will have loud, constant noise for more than half the day and nearly the entire week.

As Denning Road is such a small street, [ think the number of building sites has already been exceeded, and
having another would just add to the problem. The proposed work is extensive and would severely impact
the day-to-day lives of many residents and neighbours in the area, who have already been affected by the
ongoing noise, lack of privacy and traffic and parking issues.

I would much appreciate it if you could take my concerns into account.

Best wishes,

Yasmin Kaye



